## Lynch, Joseph R

From: Schwer, Chuck < Chuck. Schwer@state.vt.us>

Sent: Monday, March 23, 2015 3:08 PM

To: Lynch, Joseph R

Subject: RE: Meeting Follow-up & Request for Additional Time

## EXTERNAL SENDER. DO NOT click links if sender is unknown. DO NOT provide your user ID or password.

Joe – Sorry for the delay in getting back to you. I was off on Friday and am just catching up now. We really appreciated the opportunity to sit down with you and discuss our concerns with the VY decommissioning. We appreciate that our information request is fairly extensive and understand how Entergy would benefit greatly for a few additional days to provide the Agency a more complete and comprehensive response to our letter. We will grant you an extension to Friday, March 27<sup>th</sup>, 2015.

I look forward to receiving your response on Friday.

Chuck



Chuck Schwer, Division Director Waste Management and Prevention Division 1 National Life Drive - Davis 1 Montpelier, VT 05620-3704 New telephone number: 802-249-5324

chuck.schwer@state.vt.us

From: Lynch, Joseph R [mailto:jlynch4@entergy.com]

Sent: Friday, March 20, 2015 1:09 PM

To: Schwer, Chuck

Subject: Meeting Follow-up & Request for Additional Time

Importance: High

Good Afternoon Chuck,

I want to thank Richard, Steve and you very much for meeting with us yesterday at your offices in Montpelier to discuss the March 6<sup>th</sup>, 2015, Request for Information and Records letter and to establish expectations and points of contact for

future interactions. I thought the meeting was extremely productive and an excellent first step in working collaboratively on near and long term work at Vermont Yankee within your Division's oversight.

Our team is working on the response to the letter and would benefit greatly for a few additional days to provide the Agency a more complete and comprehensive response to the questions contained in your letter.

I would appreciate greatly if I can request an extension to Friday, March 27<sup>th</sup>, 2015 as some of the information requested relies upon outside resources and to allow us more time to provide a schedule for those items that are not readily available by the original response date of Tuesday, March 24<sup>th</sup> (14 days after receipt of the letter).

I would appreciate your response and decision by e-mail or letter as to ensure I have a reference to document granting this additional time.

Please feel free to contact me on my cell phone (number listed beloe0w) if you would like to discuss this request or have any questions.

Thanks and regards,

Joe

Joseph R. Lynch
VY Government Affairs Manager – EWC
(802)-258-4107 (Work)
(508)-728-1421 (Cell)
jlynch4@entergy.com

This e-mail is confidential and may be privileged. Use or disclosure of it by anyone other than a designated addressee is unauthorized. If you are not a designated recipient, please delete this e-mail from the device(s) on which you received it.